
OUR OTIS PROGRAMME (ON TIME, IN SCHOOL) IS DESIGNED TO PROMOTE
THE IMPORTANCE OF ATTENDANCE.

OUR WHOLE SCHOOL ATTENDANCE SINCE SEPTEMBER 4TH = 96.28%
NATIONAL ATTENDANCE = 95.2% 

ATTENDANCE THIS WEEK
EYFS + KS1 WINNERS = YEAR 2= 98.6%

KS2 WINNERS = YEAR 4 = 96.7%

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR ATTENDANCE WINNERS THIS WEEK

School
Dear all

Moments Matter, Attendance Counts 

What a busy but very festive week. The week kicked off with the choir spreading some festive
cheer around Weston Village with their beautiful carol singing. We even had a family member

travel from Wales to see us. We raised £69, which won’t fly them to Florida much to Sienna and
Dixies disappointment. Following that, 'The B Tales' delivered yet another fantastic show on

Tuesday, which was enjoyed by all. Our Early Years Foundation Stage (EYFS) children also took
to the stage for their Christmas performance, showcasing their talent and Christmas spirit. On

Wednesday, we all came together for a delicious Christmas dinner, which was followed by a
day filled with celebrations and fun at our Christmas party. Thursday was particularly special,

as we had the pleasure of inviting parents into the school to join us in singing around the
Christmas tree, creating truly heartwarming moments.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank all the parents for their continued support and
involvement in our school community. 



School
Dates for your Diary

Dates for your Diary. There may be changes or additions to these dates, but we will 
endeavor to let you know with as much notice as possible.

School re-opens on Monday 6th January 2025

Thursday 23rd January = Year 5 smoke tent Fire Service 
Monday 3rd February = Height and Weights for EYFS & Year 6. vision & Hearing for
EYFS
Wednesday 12th February- Friday 14th February = Year 6 Robinwood 

If you would like a paper copy of these dates please speak to Mrs Pascoe in the office
A copy of the newsletter can now be found in the main entrance opposite the office.



School
EYFS Christmas performance 



School
Christmas Carols 

We are pleased to inform you
that our school choir had the

wonderful opportunity to
spread some Christmas cheer
in Weston village on Monday.
The children sang beautiful
Christmas carols, and it was

heartwarming to see the
residents of the village coming

out to listen and support
them.

 We are delighted to share that the
choir managed to raise £69

towards school funds during their
caroling session. We are truly

grateful for this support, as every
little bit helps in enriching the
educational experiences of our

pupils



School
B-Tales Performance 

B-tales visited our
school on Tuesday to

deliver another fantastic
performance. The
children and staff

thoroughly enjoyed the
show and we are
grateful for the

opportunity to host
such a talented group.



School
Christmas Dinner 



School
Party Day/Disco 

DISDISDIS
DISCODISCODISCO



School
House Day

 Year 6 had a fantastic time during
house day as they got creative

building snow people. It was a joyful
and productive activity that allowed

the children to have fun and
showcase their teamwork skills.



School
House Day



School
Carols around the Christmas Tree



School
Breakfast with Santa 

KS1
Santa paid a
special visit

to our school
during

breakfast on
Friday, much

to the
excitement of
the children.

It was a
magical

moment that
brought big

smiles to
their faces.



School

We are delighted to inform you that our Year 6 students have been engrossed in a fascinating topic all
about tigers. As part of this learning journey, they have taken the wonderful initiative to sponsor a tiger.

By undertaking this sponsorship, our students will be directly supporting the conservation efforts aimed
at safeguarding the future of wild tigers.



School
Uniform Reminders

We have got the thumbs up from our children on the
new PE kit.

Children must wear Yellow PE top, Plain bottle green
or black top, or our new green PE top with the school

Logo on
NO Branded clothes . Our new school PE top is now

available to purchase from touchline.

Jewellery 
On health and safety grounds the only jewellery permitted is a wrist

watch (digital/analogue) and ear rings. Children must not wear
Smart Watches or devices that can connect to internet, phone or

have games on. Children may wear a simple/basic ‘Fitbit’ or
pedometer. Ear rings must be plain silver or gold stud ear rings only

– children will be required to remove any all other jewellery. 
 Long hair must be tied up  for PE and nail varnish must not be

worn. We have bobbles in school if children forget or if their
bobbles break. 

Bags
The school does not have the room to accommodate
backpacks/rucksacks. Only school bags are allowed.

Children must not wear Smart Watches. They will be taken off them
and stored away in a lock cupboard.



School
Absences 



School

School Holidays can be found on our school website within the tab heading
 ‘Parent information’

Paper copies can also be found in the letter racks outside the main school office.

Term Dates 2024-2025



School



School
Recently, we have noticed
a significant increase in the
number of vehicles parking
in an unsafe manner during
drop-off and pick-up times.

We understand that the
school's location may pose
challenges when it comes
to finding suitable parking
spots. However, we kindly

ask that you remain
mindful and considerate of
others when parking your

vehicles.
We have also been asked

by the Heath business park
not to park on Heath

boulevard as they are
unable to get big vehicles

down/ up the road.

Parking Reminders


